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EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #20-019 
To:  EMS Personnel 

From:  Christopher Herring, EMS Manager 

Subject: EMS Certifications 

Date:  August 27, 2020 

 
Beginning September 1, 2020, the Imperial County Emergency Medical Services Agency will begin 

accepting EMT, AEMT, and Paramedic applications for certification/recertification. In person services are 

still unavailable at this time. The process for accepting application will be as follows until further notice. 

 

Submitting applications 

  Applications can be submitted 3 different ways: 

 Mail in:  Completed applications can be mailed to the EMS office. 

Public Health Department 

Attn: EMS Agency 

935 Broadway 

El Centro, CA 92243 

 

 Email: Completed applications can be submitted in .PDF form to 

 ems@co.imperial.ca.us 

 

 Drop off: Completed applications can be also dropped off at the Health Department.  

 Black mailbox located in the main parking lot on the southeast corner of the 

Public Health Department building. 

Payments 

 Payment for certifications can be made as follows: 

Mail in/ Drop off: Cash or check can be submitted with application packet or payment by 

phone. 

Email: Payments can be made by phone. (Do not include CC information in email) 

  

To make payments by phone, contact: (442) 265-1414. Please state your name and the certification that the 

payment is for. Credit Cards will be the only method of payment at this time. 

 

We appreciate your patience during this time. Please feel free to contact the EMS Agency with any 

questions. 

 


